
1st October 2018 

Reading books: 

 Thank you for a great start with reading at home. 

The children are beginning to be independent at 

placing their book bag in the ‘my book needs chang-

ing’ box. We will change books once there are two 

reading entry comments. 

      This week we are learning: 
 Maths: We are learning to compare numbers using key language ‘greater, fewer, more 

than, less than’. 
 English: After learning the story of The Three Little Pigs, we are becoming authors and 

writing speech bubbles for the characters. 
 Topic: We are learning about ‘everyday materials’ and their properties. We are applying 

our learning by building a suitable house for The Three Little Pigs.  
 We will also be painting our favourite scene from The Three Little Pigs. 
 Forest Rangers: We are collecting natural materials from Forest Rangers, to build a 

house for The Three Little Pigs using our team building skills.  
 

End of school day pick up consent: 

Please can you return the consent forms for after school 

pick up ASAP. These are really important documents, to 

ensure the safety of all children. 

Creative learning at home (optional): 

Can you create a postcard of somewhere you have been on 

holiday, or your favourite place? Can you identify the  

continent? 

 

Purple mash: 

Well done for the great homework that has been completed so far!  

It is great that so many children are accessing Mathletics. We will send out Purple Mash logins, for 

the children to practice logging in. Ask them to show you their avatars, on their personal profile! 


